
FSD’s response to traffic accident in
Sai Kung

     The Fire Services Department (FSD) expresses deep regret over the death
of a man who was killed in a traffic accident involving a fire appliance in
Sai Kung this afternoon (December 6). The department has made efforts to
contact the family of the deceased, hoping to render all possible assistance.

     While the police are investigating the traffic accident, the FSD will
fully assist in the investigation and provide all necessary information.
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